
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

SR 163 2025 Regular Session Luneau

Requested the La. State Law Institute to study and make recommendations to the legislature
whether to include digital products, and which digital products to include, in the application
of the La. Products Liability Act.

Requested the La. State Law Institute report its findings and recommendations to the
legislature on or before February 1, 2026.


